
Memorandum 
City of Lawrence  
Planning and Development Services 
 
TO: David L. Corliss, City Manager 

 
FROM: Sandra Day, Planner II 

 
CC: Scott McCullough, Planning and Development Services Director 

Amy Miller, Assistant Planning Director 
Sheila Stogsdill, Planning Administrator 

Date: For March 4, 2014 meeting 
 

RE: Acknowledgement of Final Plat for Pump Station No. 10 Addition 
(PF-14-00015) 
 

 
ATTACHMENTS: 
Attachment A:  Administrative Determination Report 
Attachment B:  Pump Station No. 10 Addition Final Plat 
 
Summary 
The final plat for Pump Station No. 10 Addition was administratively approved by the 
Planning Director on February 21, 2014. There were no conditions of approval. 
Additionally there are no proposed dedications of easements or rights-of-way. This Final 
Plat has been placed on the City Commission agenda for acknowledgement of the Final 
Plat approval.  
 
Action Requested 

 
• Acknowledgment of the Final Plat in preparation of final recording.  

 
 

 
 
 


